04 alero

Do not leave out any of the steps. I repeat Do not leave out any step. You try to start your GM
car. Your owner's manual gives you the following advise. Then turn the ignition to OFF before
attempting to start the engine again. This works! Unfortunately, a few weeks later, you will
probably have to go through the entire routine again. It will get under your skin really bad the
third time, and after that, you will start kicking the dash and swearing. The steps necessary are
similar on the other models listed above. There are generally only minor differences in how to
get the radio out to get to the wires. They are Black analog return , White power , and Yellow
analog data. The Yellow wire is circuit , and this is the wire that furnishes an analog signal to
the Body Control Module to tell it that a key has been used to turn the lock cylinder to the ON
position. The three wires can be accessed by removing the radio from the dashboard, and
reaching through a hole in the radio compartment toward the steering wheel. This article
describes how to reach these wires and modify the circuit to bypass the security module in the
ignition switch. GM Passlock Security Fix. Bergerweb Home Page. The Alero combines
attractive styling, capable engines and extensive standard equipment, but it's hard to
recommend a car in its last year of production. Excellent used car buy. Does everything well at
bargain basement price. Last of the low cg gm midsize vehicles. Recently put 45 16 series
bridgestone potenza tires and handling is phenomenal. I love my Alero. It has the 4 cylinder
redesigned engine and I could not want more. The ride is very comfortable and the highway
driving is exceptional. It hugs the road and "drives itself. GM got it right with steering ratio,
turning effort, return, etc. Low noise level at highway speed is exceptional. NO wind noise. All
around a great car. Also,factory speakers sound great, no need to upgrade. I bought my car
used 2 years ago and it now has , miles on it and it's still going strong. Only problems I have
had was the fuel pump and the alternator went out. Oh and the pass key thing had problems but
there is a easy fix for that if you Google it and it consists of a inexpensive diode being soldered
into the wiring. Would I recommend this car even with the high miles mine has You bet I would.
Write a review. See all 74 reviews. Available styles include GL2 4dr Sedan 3. Consumer ratings
and reviews are also available for the Oldsmobile Alero and all its trim types. Overall, Edmunds
users rate the Alero 4. Edmunds consumer reviews allow users to sift through aggregated
consumer reviews to understand what other drivers are saying about any vehicle in our
database. Detailed rating breakdowns including performance, comfort, value, interior, exterior
design, build quality, and reliability are available as well to provide shoppers with a
comprehensive understanding of why customers like the Alero. Edmunds experts have
compiled a robust series of ratings and reviews for the Oldsmobile Alero and all model years in
our database. Our rich content includes expert reviews and recommendations for the Alero
featuring deep dives into trim levels and features, performance, mpg, safety, interior, and
driving. Edmunds also offers expert ratings, road test and performance data, long-term road
tests, first-drive reviews, video reviews and more. This review was written by a member of
Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers. Our team drives every car you can buy. We put
the vehicles through rigorous testing, evaluating how they drive and comparing them in detail
to their competitors. We're also regular people like you, so we pay attention to all the different
ways people use their cars every day. We want to know if there's enough room for our families
and our weekend gear and whether or not our favorite drink fits in the cupholder. Our editors
want to help you make the best decision on a car that fits your life. Simply research the type of
car you're interested in and then select a car from our massive database to find cheap vehicles
for sale near you. Once you have identified a used vehicle you're interested in, check the
AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews, and find out what other owners paid for
the Oldsmobile Alero. Edmunds has deep data on over 6 million new, used, and certified
pre-owned vehicles, including rich, trim-level features and specs information like: MSRP,
average price paid, warranty information basic, drivetrain, and maintenance , features
upholstery, bluetooth, navigation, heated seating, cooled seating, cruise control, parking
assistance, keyless ignition, satellite radio, folding rears seats ,run flat tires, wheel type, tire
size, wheel tire, sunroof, etc. Edmunds also provides tools to allow shopper to compare
vehicles to similar models of their choosing by warranty, interior features, exterior features,
specifications, fuel economy, vehicle dimensions, consumer rating, edmunds rating, and color.
Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is
the way to go. And from a financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher
monthly payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the
other hand, can be a less expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're
someone who likes to drive a new car every three years or so. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. Home Oldsmobile Oldsmobile Alero. Review Features Save. View
Photos. Appraise this car. Low-grade interior materials, poor frontal offset crash test score,
numb steering, poor resale value. Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale.

Edmunds' Expert Review The Alero combines attractive styling, capable engines and extensive
standard equipment, but it's hard to recommend a car in its last year of production. As the Olds
brand heads into the sunset, the Alero receives only minor changes. Sport Red is a new exterior
color, and the six-speaker stereo has been downgraded to four speakers. Sponsored cars
related to the Alero. Most helpful consumer reviews 4. The Edmunds experts tested the Alero
both on the road and at the track. You probably care about Oldsmobile Alero fuel economy, so
it's important to know that the Alero gets an EPA-estimated 21 mpg to 25 mpg, depending on
the configuration. What about cargo capacity? When you're thinking about carrying stuff in your
new car, keep in mind that the Alero has And then there's safety and reliability. Learn more. To
determine whether the Oldsmobile Alero is reliable, read Edmunds' authentic consumer
reviews, which come from real owners and reveal what it's like to live with the Alero. Look for
specific complaints that keep popping up in the reviews, and be sure to compare the Alero's
average consumer rating to that of competing vehicles. There's a lot to consider if you're
wondering whether the Oldsmobile Alero is a good car. Safety scores, fuel economy, cargo
capacity and feature availability should all be factors in determining whether the Alero is a good
car for you. Check back soon for the official Edmunds Rating from our expert testing team
Learn more. Other versions include: GLS 2dr Coupe 3. If you're interested in the Oldsmobile
Alero, the next question is, which Alero model is right for you? Alero variants include GLS 2dr
Coupe 3. What do people think of the Oldsmobile Alero? Edmunds Expert Reviews Edmunds
experts have compiled a robust series of ratings and reviews for the Oldsmobile Alero and all
model years in our database. Our Review Process This review was written by a member of
Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers. What's a good price for a New Oldsmobile
Alero? Which Oldsmobile Aleros are available in my area? Can't find a new Oldsmobile Aleros
you want in your area? Consider a broader search. Why trust Edmunds? Should I lease or buy a
Oldsmobile Alero? Check out Oldsmobile lease specials. Sign Up. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. More about the Alero. Overview Overview Most Popular. GL2 4dr
Sedan 3. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive type Front wheel drive Transmission
4-speed automatic. Fuel tank capacity 14 gal. Engine Engine Torque lb-ft rpm Base engine size
3. Power Feature Power Feature Power mirrors yes 2 one-touch power windows yes remote
keyless power door locks yes Heated mirrors yes. Instrumentation Instrumentation tachometer
yes clock yes. Front leg room Rear hip Room Rear leg room Rear shoulder room Dimensions
Dimensions Front track Length Maximum towing capacity lbs. Curb weight lbs. Cargo capacity,
all seats in place Height EPA interior volume Wheel base in. Width Rear track Sponsored cars
related to the Alero. Suspension Suspension four-wheel independent suspension yes
MacPherson strut rear suspension yes MacPherson strut front suspension yes. Warranty
Warranty Basic 5 yr. Drivetrain 5 yr. Rust 6 yr. Roadside 5 yr. Inventory See Alero Inventory.
Sign Up. Pewter Neutral. See Alero Inventory. Excellent used car buy. Does everything well at
bargain basement price. Last of the low cg gm midsize vehicles. Recently put 45 16 series
bridgestone potenza tires and handling is phenomenal. I love my Alero. It has the 4 cylinder
redesigned engine and I could not want more. The ride is very comfortable and the highway
driving is exceptional. It hugs the road and "drives itself. GM got it right with steering ratio,
turning effort, return, etc. Low noise level at highway speed is exceptional. NO wind noise. All
around a great car. Also,factory speakers sound great, no need to upgrade. I bought my car
used 2 years ago and it now has , miles on it and it's still going strong. Only problems I have
had was the fuel pump and the alternator went out. Oh and the pass key thing had problems but
there is a easy fix for that if you Google it and it consists of a inexpensive diode being soldered
into the wiring. Would I recommend this car even with the high miles mine has You bet I would.
This is the 2nd Alero owned by my wife and me. She has been driving her 99 Alero since A
super car. Both aleros, I drive the 04 have the 3. Great styling, too, for the price range. Keep
Mobil 1 in the crankcase and the engine will always show the driver its appreciation. So far, the
99 Alero needed an alternator and a front strut replaced. As well, the hazard switch broke but
will be repaired free under a recall order. The 99 is super fast - much faster than the 04,. Popular
searches. My notifications My Account. More about the Alero. View Photos. List Price Estimate.
ZIP Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star. Items per
page:. Write a review See all Aleros for sale. Sponsored cars related to the Alero. Sign Up. The
Alero combines attractive styling, capable engines and extensive standard equipment, but it's
hard to recommend a car in its last year of production. Available styles include GL2 4dr Sedan
3. Doing so could save you hundreds or thousands of dollars. Edmunds also provides
consumer-driven dealership sales and service reviews to help you make informed decisions
about what cars to buy and where to buy them. Simply research the type of car you're interested
in and then select a used car from our massive database to find cheap prew-owned vehicles for
sale near you. Once you have identified a used vehicle you're interested in, check the

AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews, and find out what other owners paid for
the Used Oldsmobile Alero. Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll
probably tell you that car buying is the way to go. And from a financial perspective, it's true,
provided you're willing to make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the
car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive option on a
month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car every three
years or so. Check out Oldsmobile lease specials Check out Oldsmobile Alero lease specials.
Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Review Features Save. View Photos. Appraise
this car. Low-grade interior materials, poor frontal offset crash test score, numb steering, poor
resale value. Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Edmunds' Expert
Review. As the Olds brand heads into the sunset, the Alero receives only minor changes. Sport
Red is a new exterior color, and the six-speaker stereo has been downgraded to four speakers.
Read more. Write a review See all 74 reviews. Excellent used car buy. Does everything well at
bargain basement price. Last of the low cg gm midsize vehicles. Recently put 45 16 series
bridgestone potenza tires and handling is phenomenal. An excellent automobile. I love my
Alero. It has the 4 cylinder redesigned engine and I could not want more. The ride is very
comfortable and the highway driving is exceptional. It hugs the road and "drives itself. GM got it
right with steering ratio, turning effort, return, etc. Low noise level at highway speed is
exceptional. NO wind noise. All around a great car. Also,factory speakers sound great, no need
to upgrade. Read less. I bought my car used 2 years ago and it now has , miles on it and it's still
going strong. Only problems I have had was the fuel pump and the alternator went out. Oh and
the pass key thing had problems but there is a easy fix for that if you Google it and it consists of
a inexpensive diode being soldered into the wiring. Would I recommend this car even with the
high miles mine has You bet I would. See all 74 reviews of the Used Oldsmobile Alero. Write a
review. Frontal Barrier Crash Rating. Dynamic Test Result No Tip. Risk Of Rollover Not Rated.
See full safety scores. People who viewed this also viewed 4. Sponsored cars related to the
Alero. Sign Up. A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen,
been flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30
years, CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has
helped millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has
costly hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I ha
1999 lexus gs 350
wiring diagram sistem pengapian
free car wiring diagram
d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can
find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

